
SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION 
UNITED STATES NATIONAL MUSEUM 

WASHINGTON. D. C. 20560 

26488 

Mr. Oscar E. Monnig 
29 Chelsea Drive 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Oscar: 

Under separate cover 
Tennessee, iron which you 
The shop has polished and 
I hope it arrives in good 
structure. 

March 2, 1966 

7/U?"✓hl.:.. 
we are returning to you the Harriftgtoft, 
spoke to me about in Odessa last fall. 
etched the cut face on this specimen. 
condition because it has a very attractive 

This is your specimen which was sent for study. I hope to get 
on to some of these iron meteorites when some other things slack off, 
and get out a description of them. Enclosed is a picture of a thin 
cut removed from your specimen which you may enjoy having. 

When the Harrington arrives, please sign, date, and return the 
white copy of the enclosed shipping invoice for our records. 

With kindest regards, I remain. 

Enclosures 

Cordially yours, 

E. P. Henderson 
Research Associate 
Division of Meteorites 


